
April 17, 2009 „ « o - ? 1 

RE: Case number 09-320-tp-abn 

Dear Commission Clerk: 

pUCQ 

Upon your request, Nexustel would like to state that our underlying carrier has been notified of our 

relinquishment and also that Nexustel does not have any numbers to give back. In addition no 

customers will be affected by this cancellation. 

mdres Barrera 

Manager 
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